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Dear Parents, 
 

We have had a thoroughly enjoyable fundraising day with lots of fun 
football and rainforest themed activities taking place. An amazing                                            
£709.77 was raised. THANK YOU so much for your incredible generosity.  
 

Mrs A.T. Evans                                                           
 

 

FIRST FORGIVENESS 
Wednesday 18th March  
Workshop 2 
at 6.30pm  
in Church 
  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

                      

 ‘JOURNEY THROUGH LENT’ 
Our next  

        ‘Stay and Pray’  
       service is on:  

Thursday 19th March 

  Come and join us. 
                    
 

 

 

From September 2020, the Local Authority is proposing the 
following change to the Attendance Policy for schools: 
Fixed penalty notices will be issued for holidays of 5 days or more 
taken during term time regardless of the child / children’s past or 
current attendance data. 
 

IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION 

REGARDING 
ATTENDANCE 

 

 

   A request from Mrs. Price and Mrs. Mountfield:  
 

Please could parents ensure that payment for 
breakfast club, school meals and after school 
club is made in advance on ParentPay. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

COVID-19: CURRENT GUIDANCE 
The Government has announced that we are moving out of the contain phase 
and into delay, in response to the ongoing coronavirus outbreak. 
 

As per the current advice, the most important thing individuals can do to 
protect themselves remains washing their hands more often, for at least 20 
seconds, with soap and water. Make sure you cough or sneeze into a tissue, 
put it in a bin and wash your hands. 
 

We are asking anyone who shows certain symptoms to self-isolate for 7 days, 
regardless of whether they have travelled to affected areas. This means we 
want people to stay at home and avoid all but essential contact with others for 
7 days from the point of displaying mild symptoms, to slow the spread of 
infection. 
 

The symptoms are: * A high temperature (37.8 degrees and above) *                             
A new, continuous cough 
 

You do not need to call NHS 111 to go into self-isolation. If your symptoms 
worsen during home isolation or are no better after 7 days contact NHS 111 
online at 111.nhs.uk. If you have no internet access, you should call NHS 111. 
For a medical emergency dial 999. 
 
 
 

 

                      

 

We finish for the 
Spring Break on 
Friday 3rd April  

at 1.45pm. 
 

    The holiday list for 
academic year  
2020 -2021 is 

attached for your 
information. 

                  
PARISH SOCIAL EVENING 

  

  20th March in     
St. Alban’s Hall 
from 7.30pm with  
‘The Splinters’. 
 

Tickets are on 
sale after all 
masses or from 
the parish office. 

Please come along to 
enjoy a fun evening 
and support the 
Lourdes fund too.      
 

Please ensure that the contact details we have for you are up to date 

and that we are notified of any change of phone number or email 

address immediately. Thanks. 

 


